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Dear Parents/Carers

COOKING CLUB - MONDAYS 3.10pm-4.15 pm
YEAR5& 6

Mrs North will be running a Cooking Club for Year 5 and 6 pupils starting on Monday 14 May
2018 with the last one on Monday 18 June. We have reduced the length of the clubs this term as
with the warmer weather we feel the children want to be at home/outside playing. Itis a busy term
for teachers with special events and report writing too.

Please can you have the slips back by Friday 27 April and we will pick the first 12 from a hat as
we feel this Owill be fairer way of deciding.

To help cover the cost of the ingredients the cost of this club will be £5 per child payable in
advance. Your child will be unable to take part until payment is received. If paying by cheque
please make it payable to Benwick Primary School.

Please can you send in a tin or container each week for your child to bring home their finished
dish.

Yours sincerely
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Mrs J North
Headteacher
<
COOKING CLUB - MONDAYS 3.10pm-4.15 pm
YEAR5&6
ienclose£........... ceveeeencash/chequefor .o {(name of child)

to take part in the c.o.c'J-R-e-r.y-‘-s.e”s-s.ion.




